OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 12, 1963

Mr. Ben Donegan
Consulting Geologist
2127 san Mateo, ME

Albuquerque, New Mexico

Re: Dr. sam G. bunn
Grevey Well No. 3

Dear Mr. Donegans

¥We have your application for an unorthodox location
and an 80-acre unit for the above well.

As the Special Rules and Regulations for the Puarto
Chiquito-Gallup Oil Pool provide that each well completed
or recompleted in the Puerto Chiquito-Gallup O0il Pool
shall be located on 2 standard l60-acre unit and we have
received an objection to the proposed non-standard location
from Benson-Montin-Greer Drilling Corporation, your appli-
cation is not eligible for administrative approval. We
will be happy to place the application upon the hearxing
docket 1if you so desire.

Very truly yours,
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